
        RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY – SARJAPUR  

 

CIRCULAR NO. 056/RIAS/ 2024-25                                                       DATE: 27.09.24 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

At Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur, we strongly believe that parent-school 

collaboration is essential for the growth and advancement of our students and the 

school. We are grateful for the parents who took time out to answer the 

anonymous survey launched in July 2024. We would like to share the outcomes of 

the survey and the steps taken with respect to the feedback received.  

Outcomes of the survey:  

1. 67% parents responded to the survey.  

2. We are pleased to announce that among the respondents 96% parents are 

satisfied with health and safety measures taken at the school.  

3. We are also thankful that 95% parents have said that their wards are happy 

to come to school.  

4. 87% parents are satisfied with academics in school.  

5. 91% parents are satisfied with school operational matters.  

Based on the class wise feedback that we received on the certain specific issues we 

have taken the following steps. 

1. For better communication, all the parents will receive all the SMS sent from 

school on Neverskip on your registered Whatsapp number. 

2. All the Passion Building Initiative (Eco Club, Home Science, Revival of Lost 

Art) photographs will be uploaded on Neverskip on a regular basis. 

3. All staff members are sensitized towards completion of lunch boxes of 

students and regular water breaks. 



4. The school will initiate an orientation program during the PTM to handle 

school communication apps better. 

5. Parents of students in the Coding Club will receive quarterly reports on the 

curriculum covered.  

6. Timetable and plan for remedial classes will be shared on Neverskip a week 

in advance to attend the same. 

7. Weekly pictures or videos of sports and music activities will be shared on the 

school’s social media and Neverskip on a regular basis. 

8. The school updates all the circulars in advance on Neverskip. Requesting 

parents to check on the notifications on Neverskip regularly for better 

communication. Additionally, parents can raise service tickets for any 

suggestions or concerns on Neverskip. 

 

 

We look forward to your support to ensure that Ryan International Academy, 

Sarjapur continues to provide academic excellence and a superior learning 

experience to our students. Every two months we shall release an anonymous 

survey for parents to share your feedback. We request you to kindly respond to the 

survey.  

Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.  

  

With best regards, 

Principal 

 


